
CITY OF KEMPNER 
POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This will give notice that a possible quorum of the City of Kempner Council 
Members may be present for our Kempner Fest at Sylvia Tucker Memorial Park on 
Saturday June 19, 2021 from 9:30 am to 4:30 pm.  

 
 

Notice Posted on Monday, June 14, 2021 on or before 5:00 pm. 
Posted by: David Williams, City Manager 

 

 


